
 GMGC SES REC Activity on 22.08.2021 
 

The Vriksha Raksha Bandhan Day was observed by students on 22.08.2021 in their 

neighbourhoods midst the Covid-19 pandemic lockdown as a mark of respect and appreciation 

for trees and plants. This event was initiated by the SES REC Cell of the college with 

inspiration from the MGNRCE, Ministry of Education, Govt. of India. Report was submitted 

and appreciation certificate obtained. 
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